
Dear friends, 

You can already see, hear and feel it: the Christmas Season is slowly setting in and brings us joyful anticipation of the most beloved 

festivity in western culture. On this occasion, I would like to invite you to our annual Christmas Party at my apartment building in No. 

363 Lin Sen North Road (B1 reception room) on 6
th

 December, 2017. We will start at 6.30 pm – make sure to RSVP as mentioned 
below. 

This year, we want to celebrate the 200 year anniversary of the Christmas Carol “Silent Night” - from Austria it went around the 

world to become the most well-known Christmas song of all times, translated into more than 300 different languages and dialects. The 

melody also stands for world peace, mutual understanding and intercultural exchange. We are very happy to have the student brass 

ensemble of Soochow University to share the Christmas spirit with us and perform live Christmas music. 

Together with our long-time office partners, friends and sponsors we will enjoy delicious food along with Austrian mulled wine 

(‘Glühwein’) - the traditional Christmas drink - red and white wine, beer, coffee, ice cream and other delicacies.  

I am looking forward to seeing you there! 

Christian Fuchssteiner 

Director, Austrian Commercial Office 

RSVP before 2 December 2017 

Mr. Allan VOCAT 

T +886 2 2715 5220 

F +886 2 2717 3242  

E taipei@advantageaustria.org  

Austrian Business Circle (ABC) *Christmas Party*

6 December 2017, 6.30 - 9.00 pm
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